Geneva Schools announce that
Free School Meals will extend
through 2020-2021 school year

EVERYONE AGES 1 - 18 EATS FOR FREE

The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) has formally extended the Summer Food Service Program
(SFSP) and Seamless Summer Option (SSO) waivers through the end of the 2020-2021 school year. USDA
Secretary Sonny Perdue announced that school meal programs can offer school meals to all children at
no charge through the end of the school year.

The waivers also permit schools to continue allowing parents to collect multiple days’ worth of grab-
and-go meals at school locations, giving school children doing online learning a convenient way to
receive free meals.

Geneva Schools has been approved to provide FREE Breakfast & Lunch to our community for everyone
ages 1-18 on any school day, even Wednesdays! Everyone, regardless of income eats for FREE,

All students in school can receive breakfast & lunch for free. All students not in school or online learning
can pick up free breakfast & lunch. All kids ages 1-18, even if they are not enrolled in Geneva Schools
may pick up free meals as well. You can pick up meals for the whole week or multiple days. There will be
no home deliveries.

Please encourage your students to eat school breakfast & lunch when they are in school and pick up free
meals on Wednesdays or pick up meals for the entire week. Help support your school by picking up
your free meals. More meals served equal more funding for our school district.

Pick up at the schools:
Austinburg, Cork or Geneva Platt R Spencer Schools: 9:30-10:30am

Middle School & High School 9:00-10:00am

Questions? Please call Laura Jones 440-466-4831, ext 1189 or email laura.jones@genevaschools.org




